
Public Works Committee  

Chairperson Danny Wallace, Jeff Morris, Johnetta Yarbrough 
 

General Welfare/Public Relations Committee 

Chairperson Jeff Morris, CH Sullivan, John Edwards 
 

Finance and Administration Committee 

Chairperson CH Sullivan, All Board Members 
 

Public Safety Committee 

Chairperson Johnetta Yarbrough, Chris Richardson, CH Sullivan 

District 1 Vice Mayor Johnetta Yarbrough  1122jwyatt@gmail.com 

  Alderman John Edwards   aldermanedwards@gmail.com 
 

District 2 Alderman Jeff Morris   aldermanjeffmorris@gmail.com   

  Alderman Chris Richardson  aldermanchrisrichardson@gmail.com 
 

District 3 Alderman C.H. Sullivan   aldermanchsullivan@gmail.com  

  Alderman Danny Wallace   aldermanwallace@gmail.com 

You may contact your  Alderman/Alderwoman by clicking on the email links below. 

Covington – Living, Learning, Working Together 

Newsletter - February 12, 2021 

Official meeting minutes and agendas can be found by visiting www.covingtontn.com. 

Mayor Justin Hanson 

Contact Covington City Hall at 901-476-9613 or 901-476-9531 

Or After Hours at 901-476-7163 

Visit us at www.covingtontn.com 
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All regularly scheduled committee meetings are at 4:00 pm in the Lower Level Conference Room at Coving-

ton City Hall at 200 W. Washington St.  All Board of Mayor and Aldermen meetings are held on the 2nd and 

4th Tuesday evenings of each month at 5:30 pm in the Board Room on the 2nd floor at Covington City Hall.  

ALL are open to the public.  Official meeting minutes and agendas can be found by visiting 

www.covingtontn.com.   

 

Please note:  Due to COVID-19, all public meetings are being held virtually.  If you would like the link 

to join virtually, please email rray@covingtontn.com.  City Board meetings are also live-streamed on 

our Website and Facebook page. 

General Welfare / Public Relations Committee Meeting - 2/9/21 

Present via Virtual Meeting - Chairwoman Johnetta Yarbrough, Aldermen Chris Richardson, John Edwards, Jeff Morris, DannyWal-

lace, and CH Sullivan.  Mayor Justin Hanson, Directors Tina Dunn, Lessie Fisher, Joseph Mack, and Robin Anderson.  Katherine Mar-

kley, Rebecca Ray, Echo Day, Margaret Fleming 

Airport Report - Director Robin Anderson 

Total Fuel Sales - 1,843 

Nothing to Update on Security Grant - should come in the first of April, working on scope 

Motion made to accept report, 2nd, roll call, so moved 

 

Parks and Recreation Report - Director Joseph Mack 

Spring Youth Sports 

• Reduced Signup Fees 

• Baseball, Softball, and Soccer 

• Try on uniforms February 6, 13, 20 

Status Update on Covington Parks Foundation 

Baltzer Field Renovation Project 

• Director Mack explained items to renovate 

• Local citizens have shown interest in assisting  

• All donations are tax deductible 

Changes to Parks and Recreation Fees 

BBQ Festival 6/4/21 - 6/5/21 

• Switching from Memphis Barbeque Network to Kansas City Barbeque Society event 

• New committee 

• Anticipated increase in sponsor support, number of contests, and number of awards 

• Discussed possible new Farmers Market contest, will give details at next meeting 

Introduced new Museum Director Katherine Markley 

Anonymous donation to Covington Parks Foundation of $10,000 

Motion to accept Director Mack’s report, 2nd, roll call, so moved 

 

There being no further business, meeting was adjourned 

As another round of possible winter weather is anticipated sometime next week, we 

would like to remind you to be prepared and stay safe!  We will continually update our 

Facebook page with helpful information and you can email Rebecca Ray at 

rray@covingtontn.com. 
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COVID-19 VACCINATION UPDATE 
You can now follow a simple, three-step process to learn when you’re eligible for the  

COVID-19 vaccination and also register for a vaccination appointment: 
 

Find Your Phase 

Find out what phase of the vaccination plan you’re in by visiting  

https://covid19.tn.gov/covid-19-vaccines/eligibility/. 
 

Find the Phase Your County is Vaccinating 

To learn what phase your county is vaccinating, visit  

https://covid19.tn.gov/covid-19-vaccines/vaccine-phases/. 
 

Register for a Vaccination Appointment 

If you are in a phase currently being vaccinated in your county, you can register online at  

https://covid19.tn.gov/covid-19-vaccines/vaccine-phases/ for an appointment time to receive a  

vaccination through the health department. Click your county on the map and then click “Make an Appoint-

ment” to register.  When you register, you will be asked to enter your name and contact  

information to be notified of your appointment date, time, and location as soon as the vaccine  

becomes available. 
 

If you know someone who does not have access to a computer or the internet, please call  

The Tipton County Health Department at 866-442-5301. 

There is a new link for residents of Tipton County to register to receive the COVID-19 vaccine.   
This link will tell you the county’s present phase, fact sheets about the vaccine, and wait  

list information.   
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/tiptonco 

https://covid19.tn.gov/covid-19-vaccines/eligibility/
https://covid19.tn.gov/covid-19-vaccines/vaccine-phases/
https://covid19.tn.gov/covid-19-vaccines/vaccine-phases/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/tiptonco


Parker Harris, CEO of Baptist–Tipton discussed with us the monoclonal antibody program.  

He says, “The Baptist- Tipton locations that infuse this (the hospital plus our infusion 

rooms in the metro area) have been told by state officials that we have done the second 

most of these in the state of TN. “  Congrats, Baptist-Tipton, for all your hard work! 

The Monoclonal Infusion Hotline number is 901-277-7070  

https://covid19.tn.gov/


We want to give a BIG shout-out to our Covington Public Works 

Department Team and Director David Gray who got out very 

early Thursday morning to make sure our roads and sidewalks 

were safe for travel after the overnight ice storm.   
 

Special thanks, as well, to Covington Electric Systems, TDOT, and 

all of our public safety partners who were also out in the ele-

ments making sure everyone stayed safe!  

TOTAL Youth Leadership visited Covington on 

Wednesday and they made a special stop at City  

Hall!  We talked civics, government services, and 

why Tipton County is such a great place to live!   

The group also visited Buff City Soap, Theo and 

Roe’s Ice Cream Parlor, Pink Daisy Market and 

Bakeshop, and Cypress Magazine.  
 

TOTAL (Tipton Organized to Advance Leadership)  

is a youth and adult leadership organization  

sponsored by both the Covington-Tipton  

Chamber of Commerce and the South Tipton 

Chamber of Commerce.  

Wednesday afternoon, WMC Action News 5 came to City 

Hall to speak with Mayor Hanson, Public Works Director 

David Gray, and Police Chief Larry Lindsey about the  

preparations the City of Covington had made in case of a 

possible ice storm event.   



One Way Café 
511 E. Liberty Ave, Covington 

You’re Invited to have  

Coffee with the Mayor 

Tuesday, February 16th   

7:30 - 9:00 a.m. 
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COVINGTON CIVIC CENTER 

 

Stay up to date on upcoming events 

at the Civic Center!   

 

Visit our Facebook Page 

or 

Visit our Website! 

Do you have an announcement 

that you would like to includ e in 

our newsletter?  Click HERE  to 

email your info to Rebecca Ray! 

to Covington Police 

Call 901-475-1261 or 901-475-4300 

In an emergency dial 9-1-1 

https://www.facebook.com/civiccenter100westwashington
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